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August 10, 2021

Wellstar Vendors,

As you know, coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to affect a growing number of people in the U.S. and around
the world.

Effective immediately, WellStar is limiting entrance to our hospitals, health parks, urgent care centers,
ambulatory practices and long-term care facilities to essential vendor personnel only. If you have planned
visits to Wellstar for anything other than contracted services or clinical support, you will need to schedule
virtually or postpone unless directed otherwise by Wellstar leadership teams. All vendors shali follow any
facility screening protocols that are in place at the time of entry.

We are prepared to support our patients and care for those impacted by COVID-19. Together, we will continue
to deliver world-class healthcare to every person who comes through our doors, every time. Your support and
understanding as we all work together to best serve our patients is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
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VP, Supply Chain Contracts & Value Analysis Director of Purchasing
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